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President’s Letter 
 

Boy, it just seems like we were welcoming in the 
new year “2021” and now it’s almost over.  Boy did that 
year fly by.  Last year didn’t turn out the way most 
thought it would due to the ongoing pandemic.  
Hopefully, that won’t be the case in 2022.   

I’d like to thank those members who have helped 
with various events in the last year.  I won’t mention 
names for fear of forgetting someone.   We were able to 
do a lot of fun things this past year.   

I would also like to give special thanks for the 
“little” things our members do and have done in the past.  
Like going out of their way to make new members or 
those who we haven’t seen in a while to feel especially 
welcome.  I appreciate their genuine concern for those 
who have had a hard time, with health and other issues by 
making phone calls, writing letters, visiting, etc.; giving 
words of advice; sharing their experiences in helping 
those with their projects; or for a helping hand and much, 
much more.  Thank you! 

We have a new year upon us which presents the 
opportunity for some exciting and unique experiences.  
Please remember our planning meeting scheduled for 
January 8th, 9:30 am at Golden Corral.  Please come 
prepared with ideas for things we can do, events we 
should be aware of and opportunities we shouldn’t miss. 
All suggestions are welcome.  Don’t feel reluctant to 
suggest an idea for fear of having to plan or host the 
activity, we can work around that. We want to hear from 
the members on the things that they would enjoy doing so 
that we can have activities that everyone likes.  We may 

not be able to fit everything in but will keep things in 
mind for future years. 

Looking forward to a great 2022!!! 

John  

Upcoming Events 
 
January 8, 2022: 
Membership Breakfast & Planning Meeting @ Golden 
Corral, 655 East Fort Union Blvd., Midvale, UT.  9: 30 
a.m. 
 
February 5, 2022: 
Membership Breakfast Meeting @ Golden Corral, 655 
East Fort Union Blvd., Midvale, UT.  9: 30 a.m.  
 
February 12, 2022: 
Annual Valentine’s Party IHOP, 4550 S Highland Drive 
Salt Lake City, UT, 1:30 pm Host:  John & Dianne, 801-
255-8389 
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December 4, 2021 Breakfast Meeting 

 
Gale thanked everyone for coming out to the 

meeting. As we had new and old members present, we 
introduced ourselves to one another. The roster was 
passed around for everyone to validate their information. 

 
Eddy announced that the annual Christmas party 

will be held on December 18, 2021, at noon.  It will be 
held at Club 48, 16 W 4800 S., Murray, UT.  There will 
be a choice of steak or chicken and the cost will be $12. 
A sign up sheet was passed around.  A gift exchange will 
be held.  Please bring a $15 to $20 item for each person 
participating.  The rules of the gift exchange were briefly 
gone over. 

 
It is that time of the year club dues are due.  The 

club dues are $15 for the year.  Also, a reminder was 
issued that in order to belong to a local chapter you need 
to belong to the National Studebaker Club.  We were 
asked to think about sponsors for next year. 

 
Gale announced that there is a 1955 speedster 

for sale.  See the December 2021 newsletter for more 
information. 

 
Gale announced that Wayne and Barbara 

Fullmer are in the process of moving to a facility in 
Riverton.  Once we have more information, it will be 
shared.  Harvey Simons has been in the hospital but he is 
home now.  Hopefully we will be seeing them soon. 

 
Gale reminded everyone that the planning 

meeting is coming up and to put our thinking caps on.  
The planning meeting will held on January 8th at 9:30am.  
If you are not able to attend the meeting, please get your 
ideas to a club officer. 

 
We were reminded to leave a tip for the server. 

The 50/50 drawing was won by Vernon & 
Marilyn Freeman. 

Those in attendance were: Fred Ball; Lewis 
Balzly, 63 Champ; Joe Bordelon; Jan & Judy Brunvand; 
Raymond & Diana Compton; Vern & Marilyn Freeman; 
Candido Gallegos; Eddy Julius, 50 Champion; John & 
Diane Levanger; Bruce Linger and Doris Gabbitas; 
David Mark and guest David Mark; Gale & Linda 
Nation; Marjeen Nation & Jeff Susott; Terry & Janell 
Overturf; Eldon Romney and Barbara Varner. 
 
 

 

December 18, 2021 Christmas Party 
 
 The annual club Christmas party was held at 
Club 48 om December 18, 2021.  Those in attendance 
were:  Fred Ball; Mike Cazier; Lewis & Tami Balzly; 
Jan & Judy Brunvand; Raymond & Diana Compton; 
Dan & Vina English; Vern & Marilyn Freeman; Candido 
& Francis Gallegos; Eddy & Babette Julius; John & 
Diane Levanger; Bruce Linger and Doris Gabbitas; 
David & Martha Mark; Gale & Linda Nation; Marjeen 
Nation & Jeff Susott; Terry & Janell Overturf; Eldon & 
Lynda Romney, Barbara Varner and Elisabeth Walker. 
 
 Gale thanked Eddy and Babette for hosting the 
Christmas party.  We were reminded that the 
breakfast/planning meeting will be on January 8,2022. 
Gale reminded everyone that dues are now due.  He 
introduced the 2022 officers as: 

 President, John Levanger 
 Vice President, Gale Nation 
 Treasurer, David Mark 
 Secretary/newsletter editor, Linda and 

Marjeen Nation 
 Regional Manager, Raymond Compton 

 
We enjoyed a nice meal of chicken or steak, 

baked potato and veggies.  For dessert we had yummy 
cheesecake.  Afterwards we got into the fun of the gift 
exchange.  There were small, medium or large gifts that 
were either wrapped or in gift bags to choose from.  The 
table was so full that we had to stack gifts on top on one 
another.  Everyone who brought a gift got a ticket.  
When your ticket number was called you got to either 
open a gift or steal a gift.  We had a few steals this year.  
After Martha had the first gift she opened stolen, she 
became very protective of the next gift she opened.  
Eldon gets the award for having the most gifts stolen 
from him with Bruce coming in a close second.  The 
gifts this year included:  cookies, candies, chocolates, 
skillet with a brownie mix, popcorn, a puzzle, a blanket, 
Avanti hat, a knife set, books, metal signs, Studebaker 
glasses, microfiber clothes, dustpan, Studebaker model 
car, and a very nice wall clock in the shape of a tire.  To 
everyone’s surprise there wasn’t a single nutcracker to 
unwrap this year. 

 
Everyone had a great time.  See next page for 

some pictures from the gift exchange. 
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January Birthdays 
 

 
   

Raymond Compton   1/5 
Dan English   1/14 
David Mark    1/14 

 
January Anniversaries 

 

 
 

 
Sponsor announcement 
 

 
 
It is that time of the year, we need to start thinking about 
sponsors.  If you know of anyone who would be a good 
sponsor, please reach out to them. 

Club Dues 
 
Thanks to the following who have paid their dues: 
 
Jan and Judy Brunvand 
Raymond and Diana Compton 
Dan & Vina English 
John & Dianne Levanger 
Terry and Janell Overturf 
Eldon and Lynda Romney 
Elisbeth Walker 
 
Thanks to the following sponsors who renewed: 
 
Teton Wealth Group 
Wasatch Evergreens 
 

For Sale 
 
1955 Studebaker Speedster, car needs a new home.  It 
has Latter V/8 with 3 speed trans.  Has been changed to 
12 volts.  Body is in good shape (some rust).  Interior 
rough (but all their).  Has wire wheels.  Car is very 
restorable.  Comes with extra parts.  Car is located in 
Utah County.  Contact Jason Jensen, 307-778-4838. 
 
 

4th Quarter – 2021 Treasurer’s Report 

Beginning Balance                                     
$5,057.23 

Deposits:  

50/50 $78.00 
Membership Dues $270.00 
Sponsor Dues $120.00 

Total Deposits $468.00  
  

Debits:  

Donations:  
Utah Food Bank $100.00 
Salvation Army $100.00 

  
Christmas Party $46.32 

Total Debits $246.32  
  

Ending Balance $5,278.91 

 

John & Dianne Levanger 1/21/72 
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Wasatch Mountain Chapter Calendar of Events 2021/2022 

 
 
May 1, 2021:  Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
 
June 5, 2021:  Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m. Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
 
July 3, 2021:  Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
 
August 6-8, 2021:      North Central Zone Meet, Gering, NE 
August 7, 2021: Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
August 28, 2021 Legacy Car Show, South Jordan, UT Host:  Gale Nation, 801-266-7582 
 
September 4, 2021: Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
September 11, 2021 International Drive Your Studebaker Day, Drive/Car Show, Liberty Park 

Host:  Terry Overturf, 801-466-3974 
 
 
October 2, 2021: Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
October 9, 2021 Drive and lunch Host:  Bruce Linger, 801-540-3277 
 
November 6, 2021: Breakfast/Election Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
 
December 4, 2021: Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
December 18, 2021 WMC Annual Christmas Party, Hosts:  Babette Julius 801-641-1670 
 
January 8, 2022: Breakfast/Lunch/Planning Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655, E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
 
February 5, 2022: Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft. Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
February 12, 2022 WMC Annual Valentine’s Party Hosts: John and Dianne Levanger, 801-255-8389 
 
March 5, 2022:  Breakfast Meeting, 9:30 a.m., Golden Corral, 655 E Ft Union Blvd., Midvale, UT 
March 19, 2022  Grantsville Sociable Car Show, Grantsville, UT Host: Fred Ball, 801-969-9235 
 
 

Important notice regarding email addresses: 
PLEASE make sure that we have your current email address on file so that we can communicate more effectively 
with you.  We send out important information including any changes to activities/events via e-mail.  Please submit 
any changes to email addresses to studeu45@gmail.com.  

 

Keep your eyes open 

We are always looking for places where we can hold our activities/events.  If you are aware of a location that has a room 
that could accommodate us (up to 30 people, free of charge), please let one of the officers know.  Thanks!!! 
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Annual Planning Meeting 

January 8, 2022 at 9:30 am 

Golden Corral 

No Host 

All ideas are welcome.  If unable to attend, please let an officer know your ideas. 

 

 

 

 

Annual Valentine’s Party 

February 12, 2022 at 1:30 pm 

IHOP, 4550 S Highland Drive 

John and Dianne Levanager, 801-255-8389 
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Autobody 
Bruce’s Autobody Repair 
Note:  Bruce’s Autobody has Closed for Business, 
but he remains a sponsor of our newsletter.  
Thanks for your help, Bruce. 
 
ACS Precision Finish Inc. 
Auto Collision Specialists 
Anthony Gallegos 
1065 S 300 W 
Salt Lake City, UT  84101-0343 
801-521-4774 

 

Glass 
Phil’s Glass, Inc. 
Smart Glass Service 
Phil Smart 
635 North Main Street 
Tooele, UT  84074 
435-882-4976 
 

Insurance 
American National Insurance 
Dave Hogan, Agent 
922 W Baxter Dr. 
South Jordan, UT  84095-8626 
801-474-1234 
 

Investments 
 
Teton Wealth Group 
Ethan Millard, Investment Advisor 
764 E Winchester Street Suite 100 
Murray, UT  84107 
844-838-6600 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stude Parts 
 
StudebakerParts.Com 
Specializing in Rubber and Glass Packages 
Russ and Sharon Ware 
2700 E Magnolia Drive 
Gilbert, AZ  85298 
602-995-5311 Phone 
602-635-1921 Fax 
russ@StudebakerParts.com  
 

Trees 
 
Timberline Tree & Landscape 
Rick Ruseler 
3556 Park Pl.  
Salt Lake City, UT 84106 
801-483-0631 
timberline@questoffice.net  
 
Wasatch Evergreens 
Wholesale locally grown nursery stock, 
transplanting 
Dan English, Tree Specialist 
801-654-4567 
dan@wasatchevergreens.com 
wasatchevergreens.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We are looking for sponsors, please help us 
to fill up this page!!! 
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Send Comments, Changes and News by the 25th of Each Month to: 
 
Stude U 
Wasatch Mountain Chapter 
5122 S Wesley Road 
Salt Lake City, UT  84117 
StudeU45@gmail.com       To Certified Studebaker Enthusiast(s): 
 

 
 
 

SDC National Officers      Pacific Southwest Zone 
   Dennis Foust  President    Ed Smith  Zone Director 
   Don Jones  Vice President    Dan Scott  Zone Coordinator 
   Cindy Foust  Secretary    Raymond Compton UT Reg. Mgr. 
   Jane Stinson  Treasurer 
Wasatch Mountain Chapter Officers 
Gale Nation 5122 S Wesley Rd, SLC, UT  84117 (801) 266-7582 

E-mail:  luvstudes@msn.com 
President 

John Levanger 7427 Spruce Street, Midvale, UT  84047 (801) 255-8389 
Email: JohnLevanger@hotmail.com 

V. President 
 

David Mark 357 E Belview Ave., Murray, UT  84107 (801) 262-3546 
E-mail:  davidmark.4454@yahoo.com  

Treasurer 

Marjeen Nation 4072 S 300 E, #11, Murray, UT  84107 (801) 281-2590 
E-mail:  StudeU45@gmail.com 

Secretary/Editor 

Linda Nation 5122 S Wesley Rd, SLC, UT  84117 (801) 266-7582 
E-mail: StudeU45@gmail.com  

Secretary/Editor 

Wasatch Mountain Chapter Club Membership 
The Wasatch Mountain Chapter of the Studebaker Drivers Club is open to anyone who shares the love of Studebakers.  
Ownership of a Studebaker is not necessary to become a member; however, membership in the national organization is Required. 
Send check for $36.00 ($29.00 for new members for the first year) to Studebaker Drivers Club, Cornerstone Registration, Ltd., 
P.O. Box 1715, Maple Grove, MN  55311-7615 for national dues and be sure to include source of referral and how many Studes 
owned.  Wasatch Mountain Chapter dues are $15.00 (Jan. 1 – Dec. 31, pro-rated at $1.25 per month).  Please make checks 
payable to Wasatch Mountain Chapter and send to David Mark, 357 E Belview Ave., Murray, UT  84107. 
 
Name_______________________________________________   Spouse  _____________________________ 
Address_____________________________________________________________  Phone  _______________ 
E-mail address:  ______________________________________________________ 
Birthday (Month/Day) ____________________________  Spouse’s Birthday  __________________________ 
Wedding Anniversary (Month, Day, Year) _________________________  Nat’l SDC Number _____________ 
Studebakers Owned _________________________________________________________________________ 
 


